
 

 

 
 

Invitation to Glänta 2026 – International Scout Camp in 
Finland 

Hi!  

We would like to warmly invite you to Glänta 2026, a scout camp taking place in Skogby, Raseborg, in 
western Nyland, Finland, from 22–29 July 2026. The camp is organized by the Swedish-speaking 
Scouts of Finland (FiSSc) and is expected to gather 1,500–2,000 participants, most of whom will be 
Swedish-speaking scouts from Finland – but with plenty of room for international participants. 

Glänta 2026 is a unique opportunity for scouts to experience adventure in Nordic nature, build 
friendships across borders, and take part in a wide and diverse program that combines scouting, 
cultural exchange, and community spirit.  

The camp is open to scouts all ages. For every eight underage scouts, at least one adult leader is 
required to be responsible for the group. Participants will stay in tents in a scenic natural setting, and 
the program takes place on the camp site.  

The program offers something for everyone: classic scouting activities, hikes, crafts, international 
evenings, water adventures, and much more. There will also be competitions, scouting skills 
programs, sailing, evening shows, and workshops with themes like sustainability, leadership, and 
culture. In the evenings, the entire camp gathers to enjoy music, lights, and the spirit of scouting.  

The main language of the camp is Swedish, but relevant parts of the program will also be available in 
English and Finnish, especially for international participants.  

The participation fee for international attendees is €280, which covers everything included in a scout 
camp. Pre-registration opens in autumn 2025, and more detailed information will be sent out then.  

For international groups arriving before or staying after the camp, we can help arrange 
accommodation in Helsinki, provided you contact us in good time. If your group arrives a day or two 
early, there will also be a chance to take part in a light pre-camp program in Helsinki – for example, 
city walks or cultural activities – if desired.  

If you’re interested or just curious, feel free to get in touch already now. We’re happy to help with 
planning, practical questions, and preparations.  

Contact information:  

Email: glanta2026@scout.fi  
Website: FiSSc’s Glänta 2026 pages (more info coming) / https://www.glanta2026.fi/  
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Instagram: @glanta2026 

Contacts:  
– Ylva Nyman, ylva.nyman@scout.fi (Project Coordinator)  
– Arne Linna, arne.linna@scout.fi (International Participation Coordinator)  

We look forward to seeing you in the summer of 2026. Mark the week in your calendar – and become 
part of an unforgettable scouting adventure in Finland!  

Scout greetings,  
Glänta 26 International Team 
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